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 February 2, 2019 -   Moving on Up the Road in the Robbins Fiberhood

Yes! We are on the move once more installing our Mainline Fiber cable on Robbins 
Road. 

On the 25th of January we completed install and testing of 
our new Fiber Switch that is powering our new Fiber 
Mainline that will supercharge our bandwidth across the 
island. You can see the new switch gear box on the 
Robbins & Beach PUD pole. It is the top big box above 
the big box with our name on it (which houses the 
Robbins Fiberhood Fiber Head-End electronics).

On January 28, 2019 we completed the installation of the 
first of our FTTH Distribution Boxes going up over the 
Robbins Road hill along with our new Fiber MainLine 
cable. I am pleased to make note that we have folks 
already committed for half of the FTTH connections of this 
box!

I should note at this 
point that there is 
mounting pressure for 
Marrowstone Wireless 
to provide our services 
outside of the Island. 
Though tempting as 
this might be, our first 
commitment is to the 
Marrowstone 
community. We so 
value Island Folks and 
the support they 
continue to show us as 
we stay committed to 
them both with 
continued progress and steadfast support I am pleased to say, we are here to stay!

Peace, David
David G. Brader, President
MACaid, Inc. dba Marrowstone Wireless
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